
The Lord gives his people strength.

The Lord blesses them with peace.
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announcements
Science and Faith Conference
Saturday, February 17 - 8:30-5:00  
Park Cities Presbyterian Church.
See the online bulletin for
registration link.

Ministry Fair - February 25

youth
Girls’ Devo –February 4 - Bensons’
Home - 5:00-6:00 p.m. 

Combo Devo – February 4 -   
Bensons’ Home - 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

BROVO – February 6 - 7:00-8:00
p.m. Teen Center 

Girls’ Devo/Galentines -
Wednesday, February 14 - 6:00-
7:00 - Middle School Classroom 

Spring Retreat – March 22-24  
Registration coming soon. 

children
Easter Event – March 24 - Details
coming soon. 

VBS – June 16-19
 
Camp Goddard – June 24-28. Kids
who have just finished 2nd-5th
grades. 

showers
Bridal Brunch Honoring Jenni Hale
Saturday, February 10 - 10:00 a.m.
Home of Tamara English - 1813
Country Club Cir., Garland -
Registries: Amazon and
derkuchenladen.com - Jenni is the
daughter of Mike and Wendy Hale

Gift Card Baby Shower Honoring
Luke and Emilie Maynard -
February 11 - Between worship and
class - Family Center. Luke is the
son of Mark and Andrea Maynard

Baby Girl Shower Honoring
Caroline and Ty Belt - February 11-
1:30-3:00 p.m. - Home of Courtney
Pine - 300 Virgil Dr., Sunnyvale
Registries: Babylist.com

Welcome
Zach and Abigail Carstens - 7545 E
Northwest Hwy Apt 537
Dallas, TX 75238



worship

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution

2024 Average Contribution

44,000
33,050
32,615

Worship - Ty Belt

A Common Love

Welcome - Jake and Harley Ramirez

Soldiers of Christ Arise 

We Bow Down 

Lord We Come Before Thee Now 

1 Thessalonians 5:11

Hug and Howdy

How Great Is Our God

John 3:16

Communion - Norm Clothier
     Bread -  Be with Me Lord
     Cup - Be with Me Lord
     Giving - Be with Me Lord

We Shall Assemble 

Children’s Church

Psalm 133:1-3

How Deep the Father’s Love for Us

Message

When All of God’s Singers Get Home

Announcement - Dale Knox

Colossians 3:14

Closing Prayer - Bill Sisk
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thank you
The respect for Ed and the love shown to my family and
me during this time of his death has been overwhelming.
All the cards, food, visits, calls and flowers have been such
a comfort. Thanks to the ladies who provided food and
helped with the dinner which was wonderful, and  to our
office staff who are always there. We also thank our
custodians who readied the building.  Thank you to Gary
Bingham who carried us through, and to Ron Thrift for
his comforting eulogy. God bless you all and forever
thank you from my family and me.

Lavonna



If you or someone you know is: a new
mother, post-surgical, a cancer/critical

illness patient, experiencing an emergency,
or a major life event, Please nominate
yourself/them for a Souls Food Train. 

Questions…. Please ask Tracy Hooper, Tabitha
Hounsel, or Nichole Knox. 


